
 
 

Crime Informational – Bike Larceny 

 

       On March 21, 2019, at approximately 5:19 PM in front of Butler Library (535 West 114 Street) the unknown 

individuals in the photos below did remove 2 bikes by cutting the cable locks that secured the bikes to the bike racks. 

The individuals were last seen riding the bikes eastbound on West 114th Street toward Amsterdam Ave. If the identity of 

the individuals is known of if seen, please call 911 and Public Safety at 212 854-5555.  

 

 
 

               Remember to properly secure your bicycle by locking the frame and tire to a secure bike rack using 

                                                                          non-cable type locking devices. 
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